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Meeting Votes 

June 3, 2020 

 
The following votes took place at the Meeting of the Conservation Commission on June 3, 
2020: 
 

• Ms. Algon MOVED to APPROVE the 2020 Deer Management Plan and forward to the 
Board of Selectmen for approval, SECONDED by Mr. Simone and CARRIED 3-0-1 with 
Mr. Simone, Ms. Algon, and Ms. DiLoreto approving and Ms. Hobson abstaining.  

 
• Ms. Hobson MOVED to ADJOURN at 7:40pm, SECONDED by Mr. Simone and CARRIED 

4-0-0 with Mr. Simone, Ms. Algon, Ms. DiLoreto and Ms. Hobson approving. 
 


